
Dear All 

 

By now you should all have receive the directive regarding the payment of SAEF fees and SAEF 

registrations for 2017. 

 

We have had some enquiries regarding the registration of horses and wish to feedback as follow.

 

This will not be a horse registration database but for all athletes, officials, coaches, judges, 

recreational riders etc. Horse registration will stay with the disciplines who register horses.

 

You will only be required to pay the R 22.80 contribution towa

the system. 

 

Please distribute this message to all your members.

 

 

Kind Regards 
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